
July 6, 1982 - continued 

Commissioner Shiver and Road Superintendent Fernwood Bailey stated that they had inspected the 

reported burning of St. Joe Paper Co. timber at the sanitary landfill and reported the fire could not 

have started from the landfill site. The Board requested County Attorney Bill· Corbin to write both 

St. Joe Paper Company and the Division of Forestry and advise them of same. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Whitfield, seconded by Commissioner Shiver and duly carried to 

designate Altha Town Council as planning agency for Comprehensive Plan for the Town of Altha. 

A motion was made by Commissioner "Whitfield, seconded by Commissioner Bowman and duly carried to 

send a letter to the DCA asking for 2 months extension on the comprehensive plan for Altha. 
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the Board did then adjourn. 

Bobby Varnum 
Chairman 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 
JULY 7, 1982 

The Board of County Commission met this day in special session for the purpose of discussing the 

BUD Contingency Fund. The following members were present, to-wit: Bobby Varnum, Chairman, Donnell 

Whitfield, Jack Bowman, Monroe Cox and Clayton Shiver. 

Deputy Clerk Gail 0' Bryan was present and acting. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Varnum. 

Gene McClellan, BUD Director, made a report on the HUD Grant which is as follows : 

ADMINISTRATION 
ENGINEERING 
RECREATION 
REHAB 
WATER SYSTEMS 
CONTINGENCY 

------------------------------$ 37,163.41 
9,396.25 

10,955.92 
88,255.49. 
63,027.56 
21,058.99 

A motion was made by Commissioner Bowman, seconded by Commissioner "Whitfield and duly carried to 

approve the report and recoiiJID2ndations of the HUD Director. 

Commissioner Shiver stated and Commissioner Bowman agreed that since we have water available from 

fire hydrants in parts of the County, we need good dependable fire trucks to complete the systems. 

With this in mind, we would like to make available the balance of HUD fire protection money for the 

purchase of fire trucks. Commissioner Shiver stated he has leftover funds from the Kinard area of 

$3,000.41 and $25,029.53 from the Scottsferry area for a total of $28,029.94. 

Commissioner Bowman stated he has leftover funds from the Carr-Clarksville area of $2,614.53 and 

$10,837.49 from the west area of Blountstown for a total of $13,452.02. This is a combined total of 

$41,481.96 from the two districts to be used to purchase fire trucks for the Kinard, Carr-Clarksville and 

Scottsferry area, if possible, with this amount of money. 



July 7, 1982 - continued 

A motion was made by Commissioner Cox~ seconded by Commissioner Whitfield and duly carried to 

have Commissioner Shiver, Commissioner Bowman and Gene McClellan to get information and cost on 

fire trucks. 

Commissioner Whitfield stated he was opposed to Gene McClellan sitting on the Technical River 

Committee and requested his resignation. 

There being no further business, the Board did then adjourn. 

Willie ~D. Wise 
Clerk obby Varnum 

Chairman 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 
J1JLY 15, 1982 

i •. 

The Board of County Commission met this day in special session with the following members present, 

to-wit: Bobby Varnum., Chairman~ Donnell Whitfield-:l Clayton Shiver, Jack Bowman and J:vbnroe Cox. 

Clerk Willie D. Wise was present and acting. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Varnum. 

Clerk Willie D. Wise presented the Board with a balanced budget for the Fiscal Year 1982-83. 

Frank Stone~ Property Appraiser~ advised the Poard that the State was requiring him to put the tax 

roll on computer. l'1r. Stone stated the tax collector could use the same computer. Corrnnissioner 

Shiver stated he wanted the taxpayers of the county to know he did not want this cost put on the 

taxpayers. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Bowman~ seconded by Commissioner Cox and duly carried to approve 

the Property Appraiser's budget. Commissioners Cox, Bowman, Varnum and Whitfield voted "yes" and 

Commissioner Shiver voted "no" . 

After several hours of deliberation~ the millage for the Fiscal Year 1982-83 was cut from 10.14 

to 9. 50 mills. 

There being no further business, the Board did then adjourn. 

Willi~ D. Wise 
Clerk 

obby Varnum 
Chairman 
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